
I am writing in opposition of HB 2695. The marine board is comprised of members that represent all Oregon boaters. This bill is 
being presented so special interest group can get the majority of members and push their agenda of banning wake boats and 
prioritizing paddlers. There is no reason to change the structure of the Marine Board or change how board members are chosen.


